
                                                  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We, the Greensboro City Council, have reviewed and discussed the proposed nomination of the 

South Benbow Road Historic District to the National Register of Historic Places.  We find that 

the proposed nomination meets the criteria for listing in the National Register of Historic Places 

as stated in Section 8 of the report.  We, therefore, recommend in support of the nomination. 

 

 

 

 

       

Nancy Vaughan, Mayor 
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